
                

13th October 2021 

Deputy Roisin Shortall 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

PQ 45559/21 RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of hospital bed days required by patients on persons under 

65 years of age treated for foot ulcerations which did not require a full or partial limb amputation in 2018, 2019 and 

2020, by county; the number of those patients who had diabetes 

PQ 45557/21 RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of hospital bed days required by patients treated for foot 

ulcerations which did not require a full or partial limb amputation in 2018, 2019 and 2020, by county; the number of 

those patients who had diabetes 

Dear Deputy Shortall, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

Please see attached requested information which was been provided by the Healthcare Pricing Office 

(HPO) from HIPE.  

I am advised that the HPO has also provided the number of cases to give some context. 

I trust this is of assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 


